
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  Magical Moment   

The Nursery team would like to 
welcome everyone to our school and a 
big welcome to our new families and 
children.  
 
This week the children have been 
settling into their new room, playing 
with lots of new resources, exploring 
their new environments, developing 
new skills and making new friends.  
 
As the new term begins we will be 
spending time getting to know the 
children and settling them into their 
new routines. We will have fun finding 
out about their likes and dislikes.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Story of the Week 
 

 

 

Rhyme of the Week 
 

Manners Matter! 
(Sang to the tune of Frère 

Jacque)   
 

Please and thank you 
Please and thank you 

We must say, we must say 
When we’re given something  
When we’re given something  

Everyday, everyday  
  

 

Talking Homework 
Please talk to your child about their first week/days in 

Nursery. 
You could talk about what they have enjoyed the 

most; did they have any favourite activities or make 
new friends? 

 

Our topic this half term is ‘Let’s Explore!’ 
We will be learning songs, getting to 

know our school and routines. 
The children will also enjoy fun colour 
themed activities such as colour sorting 

matching and patterns. 

 

Can we please ask you to provide a 
pair of wellington boots for your child 
to keep in school for Welly Wednesday.  

Thank you! 


